
 

 

  

Domain Terrace – Cobham Street – Glynne Crescent 

 
Temporary road closure 

5 Domain Terrace to 12 Cobham Street and 28 Glynne Crescent to Cobham Street intersection 

 
Monday 21 September to Friday 16 October – hours of work Monday to Saturday, 7am – 6pm 

To enable the construction of the Nor’West Arc cycleway.  Our network of cycleways are making it safer and 

easier for people to cycle. More people cycling eases the pressure on our roads. 

 Isaac Construction – Communications Manager: Jessica Swift – jswift@isaac.co.nz  phone – 027 207 4631 

 

Nor’West Arc Cycleway 

Clarrie Pearce Spreydon 

here… 

20/1001658 

here… Details 

Traffic Impacts 

 Temporary road closure from 5 Domain Terrace to 12 Cobham Street and from 28 Glynne Crescent to 
the Cobham Street intersection. 
 

 Closure will impact: 
o Domain Terrace numbers 1, 2 and 3 – detour via Domain Terrace – Neville Street – Lyttleton 

Street or Domain Terrace – Lincoln Road. Resident to please park on Cobham Street and access 
properties via pedestrian walkways between 7am and 6pm. 
 

o Cobham Street numbers 2, 8A and 12 – access will be via Cobham Street. Residents to please 

park on Cobham Street and access properties via pedestrian walkways between 7am and 6pm.  
 

o Glynn Crescent numbers 28, 30 34, 37 and 39 – detour via Glynne Crescent – Lyttleton Street. 

Residents to please park on Glynne Crescent and use pedestrian walkways between 7am and 
6pm.  
 

 Please note, pedestrian access will be maintained but may change on a day to day basis, depending on 
works.  
 

 Inside the hours of 7am – 6pm, residents requiring access to their properties where there is no 
designated pedestrian walkway will be escorted by a crew member to ensure a safe entry/exit to and 

from their properties.  

Plan over the page 

mailto:jswift@isaac.co.nz


 

 

 

 

 

 

For online updates head to: https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex 

https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex

